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Letter of reference  
 
 
Dear Charlie,  
 
Thank you for your visit to Norway on 12th September and for your dedication to the greater 
cause of living with cancer.  Thank you for sharing your music and your story so generously 
and honestly. It was inspiring for all of us. 
 
Thank you also for taking the time to share your message with a group of terminal cancer 
patients at the cancer support center at Oslo university hospital.  
 
They seemed to really enjoy your performance and message. A couple of patients expressed 
especially that they were deeply touched and inspired. Some would have appreciated a good 
talk with you, if time had been available.  
 
We wish you every success in bringing your message of HOPE to everyone touched by 
cancer around the world. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Norwegian Cancer Society  
 
 
 
Kari Felicia Nestande  
section manager volunteerism  
 
 


